
 

 

                                                                                                                                                            13th July 2021 

New Head of School from September 

Dear parents / guardians, 

As you will be aware from the staffing newsletter recently sent out, we have been looking to recruit 
a new Head of School from September due to my role changing across our Multi-Academy Trust. I’m 
delighted to announce that Julie Le Feuvre will be taking on this role. Julie has experience of working 
in a number of primary schools and has been in the role of Deputy Head at St Joseph’s – another 
primary school within our MAT. She will join our strong leadership team and take on the day to day 
running of the school. As a team, we are all very excited about the future and our relentless pursuit 
of continuous improvement.  

Julie will be in school on Thursday and will be available after school to say hello. I know that our 
wonderful school community will warmly welcome her. 

Yours faithfully 

Mr S Jevons 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 


